
From: Steve Tietjen
To: Serratto, Matthew
Cc: cityclerk; Dietz, Stephanie; McBride, Scott; Espinosa, Kim
Subject: Letter of Support from Trustees for Annexation Pre-Application
Date: Monday, November 08, 2021 12:24:58 PM
Attachments: Mayor Matthew Serratto-SIGNED.pdf

EXTERNAL EMAIL This message came from outside Merced COE. Please be sure it is
really “from a trusted” sender before responding, clicking links or opening attachments.

Good Afternoon Mayor Serratto,
 
On behalf of the Merced County Office of Education Board of Trustees
constituents, we would like to encourage you to affirm proceeding with the
potential annexation of the Virginia Smith Trust development project that is
before the City Council on November 15, 2021.  Please see attached letter.
 
Thank you  for your time and consideration.
 
On behalf of Dr. Steve M. Tietjen, County Superintendent
Yolanda Campos
Senior Executive Assistant to the Superintendent
Merced County Office of Education
632 W. 13th Street, Merced, CA 95341
Phone: (209) 381-6603  fax: (209) 381-6767
ycampos@mcoe.org
 
This communication contains information which may be confidential.  The information is intended only for the use of
the individual or entity named above.  If you are not the intended recipient, you should notify the sender named
above and delete this communication from your computer.  You are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying,
distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of said information is strictly prohibited.
 

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]
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